
Meeting Minutes for Lovejoy Cross Country and Track Booster 
Club      April 17, 2007 

 
Greg Christiansen, Lovejoy Track/Cross Country Coach, facilitated the meeting. 
 
Discussion was held about what to do with the leftover money, approx. $1000 
 - Track records board approx. $500-$800 

- Offset costs for trip to Colorado for top 10 boys/top 10 girls over separate 
weeks, for altitude running, bonding.  Should know about house availability 
by May 1 

 
It was suggested that the membership drive in the fall needs to promote booster club as 
cross country and track to draw in all members, could be publicized in Email Express.  
Suggested an ice cream social or similar kick off event 
 
Coach Christiansen discussed summer programs.  Cross-country would meet Monday – 
Friday at Celebration Park around 7:00 pm (optional workouts).  1 June – August. 
 
A parent cross-country meeting will be held about the state meet in May (2nd, 3rd week) 
 
Booster club officers were elected for the ’07-’08 school year as follows:  President: Eric 
Mackey, Vice-President: Anne Day, Secretary: Louise Kendall, Treasurer: Bonnie 
Schwarze. 
 
Coach Christiansen reported on the opening of Luke’s Locker at Tollway/Legacy in May 
sometime.  Would like to see some of our kids getting involved working there, and 
spending time around runners. 
 
Lovejoy country fun run will be held May 12, 2007.  Volunteers (students/parents) 
needed to help.  Businesses can buy $100 sponsorship for signs along route.  $50 for 
business card on place mats.  Contact Janice Tarver or Uli Gienger. 
 
Cookout/Track awards postponed until May 30th.  Will be held at 6:30 in the courtyard.  
Looking into using the hamburger man.  Asked for volunteers to help organize. 
 
Uli Gienger reported on a UIL mandatory class for booster club president, Eric Mackie. 
 
It was decided to hold another booster club meeting in early May 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:40 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Louise Kendall 
 


